



Sandfield Primary School, Stoke Road, Guildford, GU1 4DT, 01483 566586

MESSAGE FROM MRS COLLINS

Welcome Back

When we opended the gate on Wednesday, it was wonderful to be greeted by so many smiling faces. All the children have settled really well into their new classes, learning new routines and building positive relationships with adults and children alike in their new phase groups.

Thank you so much for preparing your children so well for their return. Your children look happy, well rested and smart in their Sandfield school uniforms.

In assembly on Wednesday, I shared this poem with the school.

A recipe for a Successful School Year

Take

211 children

7 classes

11 Teachers

14 TAs/LSAs

4 office team

1 caretaker



Put them together in one school

Add lots of encouragement and kindness A sprinkle of helpfulness A drop of fun And some friendship Mix together with creativity and resilience

With time, this recipe will make a **GREAT SCHOOL YEAR!**

All best wishes Mrs Collins and the whole Sandfield team